
New Hampshire School Administrative Unit 29 

 
 

Indicator 14 Post School Outcomes Survey (July 2024) 
 
Dear Former High School Student, 
 
The New Hampshire Department of Education is asking for your help to learn more about the 
after-high school experiences of students who had an Individualized Education Program (IEP) 
during the 2022-2023 school year.  The survey questions are about what you are doing now.   
 
It is important to note that all responses are completely anonymous, so you feel comfortable 
sharing your experiences openly.  Please take a few minutes to complete this survey by 
September 30, 2024.   
 
If you are the parent/guardian of a student who has received this survey, you may help your 
student complete it or complete it on their behalf.  This will help ensure that their experiences 
and opinions are included.   
 
Click here to access the survey. The survey will only take a few minutes to complete, but your 
input will impact the services provided to future students. Thank you for sharing your 
experiences to improve education and employment outcomes for students with disabilities.   
 
Thank you for your time, and if you need assistance completing the survey, please contact the 
Student Services Office at 603-357-9008. 
 
 
Kate Adams,  
Director of Special Education 
(603) 357-9008, ext. 230 
 
 
 

https://nhdoe.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5t2A3D7IsuiGyA6?Q_CHL=qr
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